
The California Department of Education ("CDE") has requested that local educational 

agencies throughout the State post the following link to CDE's 

website http://www.cde.ca.gov/morganhillcase to provide parents notice of 

the disclosure of student records pursuant to a Court Order issued in a lawsuit filed 

by the Morgan Hill Concerned Parents Association and the Concerned Parent 

Association against the CDE. (Case No. 2:11-cv-3471-KJM-AC).  The CDE website 

provides a Notice for your review and an Objection Form should you wish to object 

to the disclosure of your child's personally identifiable information. The objection form 

must be submitted to the Court by April 1, 2016. 

 

If you have any questions please visit CDE's website 

at http://www.cde.ca.gov/morganhillcase or contact CDE at (916) 319-0800. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OlTbUA_GlMuEby1SD3LgmLnRpjamigeBgU1EwBrdeOROUUQPQX2mkRS0NQxsM4Uej2zqeOO1nJjmYN_RA0Or_bOzYE5zB0xR8IBoFWxupHAagZuXvwTlat8K9cpWh1JcPMjjyTLEHfUo0G7LP_xXWc6c1iSO0a3ArN3lJjMcxMsPIAE3WF4JDSyntUsW9aJt&c=kJI5KzvKvV7-fDoN-blMR1FMKoKvpYzZa3Zq6PUwaefAnVY93Oyyfw==&ch=9V-RsAemQi63gHvzgaW-4Jx7wop62rj6GnNo0LnD1Sr9zmLVPXK5aw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OlTbUA_GlMuEby1SD3LgmLnRpjamigeBgU1EwBrdeOROUUQPQX2mkRS0NQxsM4Uej2zqeOO1nJjmYN_RA0Or_bOzYE5zB0xR8IBoFWxupHAagZuXvwTlat8K9cpWh1JcPMjjyTLEHfUo0G7LP_xXWc6c1iSO0a3ArN3lJjMcxMsPIAE3WF4JDSyntUsW9aJt&c=kJI5KzvKvV7-fDoN-blMR1FMKoKvpYzZa3Zq6PUwaefAnVY93Oyyfw==&ch=9V-RsAemQi63gHvzgaW-4Jx7wop62rj6GnNo0LnD1Sr9zmLVPXK5aw==
tel:%28916%29%20319-0800

